
Scheduled Investments and Key Projects 
2022 | Bay Point 

@GoldenStateH20                                                                                                      909-394-2272 

 
 
 
More than $1.2 Million scheduled to be invested in Bay Point 
 
Golden State Water is committed to responsibly maintaining the local water infrastructure to 
ensure we can continue providing customers with premium water service. These investments 
protect the safety and reliability of the local water system. 

Benefit to Customers  

Below are two of the major projects planned for the Bay Point Customer Service Area in 2022. 
For additional project details, please visit www.GSWater.com/bay-point.  

 

 
  

Project Name: Evora Reservoirs 1 and 2 Cathodic Protection Systems 

 

Construction Summary 
 
 
 

Project Rational 
 
 
 

Working Hours 
 

Anticipated Project 
Timeline 

 
Project location 

The initial phase of the Bay Point system-wide Supervisory Control 
and Data Acquisition (SCADA) upgrade will consist of replacing 
outdated servers at the Hill Street Plant Control Building. 
 
The project is required to ensure the continued reliability and quality 
of service to local customers by replacing SCADA equipment 
components that have reached the end of their useful life. 
 
Monday through Friday | 7 a.m. – 4 p.m.  
 
January 2022 through March 2022 
 
 
38 Hill Street in Bay Point 

Project Name: Initial Phase of Bay Point System-wide SCADA 
Upgrade 

 

Construction Summary 
 
 

Project Rational 
 
 
 

Working Hours 
 

Anticipated Project 
Timeline 

 

Project location 

Construction crews will work to install new cathodic protection 
systems on Evora Reservoirs 1 and 2.       
 
The project is required to ensure the continued reliability and quality 
of service to local customers by extending the service life of our 
existing water storage facilities. 
 
Monday through Friday | 7 a.m. – 4 p.m.  
 
February 2022 through March 2022 
 
 
4800 Evora Road in Bay Point 

Companywide, an investment of more than $18 million to replace old meters, services, safety equipment, 
etc. will be made throughout GSWC service areas. This investment is critical to protect the quality and 
reliability of water service. 
 
Further, we employ proactive maintenance programs and update our aging pipeline infrastructure on a 
replacement schedule of approximately 100 years, which is twice the national replacement average of 
every 200 years.   
 
Golden State Water also remains focused on investing to modernize the customer service experience 
with improved online and account management resources.    
 

http://www.gswater.com/bay-point

